
 
 
 
 
 
 
Campus Planning Committee 
Meeting Notes 
 
Meeting Date: December 17, 2024 
 
Members Present: Michael Flatte, David Hensley, Corey Landstrom,  
  Nina Osborne, Dusty Persinger, Scott Spak  
  
Others: Shawn Albaugh Kleppe, Joe Bilotta, Ryan Dehart,  
  Mike Kearns, Carey Nagle, Sonia Sugg, Michael Thomas,  
  Adele Vanarsdale, Chet Wieland 

 

IATL – Building Renovation and Addition 
 
Conceptual designs for the renovation and addition to the Iowa Advanced 
Technology Lab (IATL) were presented.  Keeping with the architect’s design intent 
and using the existing foundation, a 4-story addition on the west side of the building 
is being designed, as well as renovation to the first floor taking advantage of space 
not currently used well.  The first level will be student centric with a new exterior 
patio to connect section and amenities.  A secondary entrance facing the riverwalk 
will be added.  More glazing at the ground level will bring better views in and out 
of the building.  The Sol LeWit will be shifted slightly north to accommodate the 
addition. 
 
Discussion included security and circulation from entrances through the building; 
providing appropriate numbers of public spaces and bathrooms to accommodate 
the additional occupants and visitors to the building; additional office stations to 
accommodate the increased number of graduate students; new classrooms 
including general assignment classrooms; and opportunities to visually 
communicated the sense of the entrances to the building. 
 
Committee members provided feedback to the design team for consideration. 
 
Site Improvement Plan 
 
A DRAFT summary of the 2025 Site Improvement Plan (SIP) was provided.  This will 
be revised throughout the spring to supplement the Building Improvement Plan 
(BIP). The SIP is also being reviewed with campus leadership, the Master Planning 
Team, and Campus Development Team. Both the SIP and BIP are updated every 
spring with adjustments made to integrate program needs of the Colleges.   
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Discussions included incorporating ideas of users of the space, how CPC members 
can help with advocacy and endorsement of these projects and the challenges with 
funding site improvements.  
 
Members are encouraged to bring feedback and act as an advocate for projects in 
their particular spaces. 
 


